
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Yair Blumenfeld [yairb@stanford.edu] 
Wednesday, December 27, 2006 11:24 AM 
Stephen Quake 
Re: Slides 

Looks Great! Do you mind if I forward these to my friend at Columbia? I also started 
writing the IRB to collect our own samples. I will let you know when I finish so that you 
can review it before we submit. 

Yair 

Quoting Stephen Quake <quake@stanford.edu>: 

> here they are, what do you think? 
> 
> steve 
> 
> On 12/27/06, Yair Blumenfeld <yairb@stanford.edu> wrote: 
> > Hi Steve, 
> > 
> > I was wondering if you had a chance to work on the cell free fetal 
> > dna slides? 
> > 
> > Hope all is well otherwise, 
> > 
> > Yair 
> > 
> > 
> 
> 
> --
> -----------------------
> Stephen Quake 
> Professor of Bioengineering 
> Stanford University 
> 
> PLEASE REPLY TO: quake@stanford.edu 
> 
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